


VII. Executive Council Report:   
A. K-State will not host CSSC next year: It was reported that Kansas State University would 

host CSSC (Classified and Support Staff Council) and Becki found out that we will not host 
CSSC. KU hosted last years CSSC meeting and switched with FHSU.  This year Becki is 
asking FHSU to do the CSSC meeting instead of KU.  Next year KSU will host the CSSC 
meetings and we should be back on the correct schedule.   

B. Mentor Program:  Hanna Manning is working on a fact sheet that can be distributed to 
classified senators on acronyms and other information.  Hanna will give us more details 
about the fact sheet at the next meeting. 

C. President’s Adviso



F. Recycling – The recycling committee meets every month.  The campus is only recycling 
about 15% of what could be recycled.  Campus recycling goes to Howie’s Recycling Center 
in Manhattan.  Two of the recycling departme


